Dear House Committee on Energy and the Environment:

| am writing to urgently ask you to support HB 4002, which will finally allow Oregonians to have
reasonable, health-based protections against toxic air pollutants. HB 4002 will provide the critical
funding necessary to ensure the long-delayed implementation of a strong statewide air program under
Cleaner Air Oregon.

Thank you very much for standing up for the health of Oregonians.
Yours Sincerely,
Daniel Jaffee

4723 NE 14th Ave.
Portland, OR 97211



